
August 22, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Heidi Ortiz 

KGTV Ch. 10 News 

Troubleshooter 

Box 10 

San Diego, CA 92112 

 

Dear Ms. Ortiz: 

 

Per our conversation, I have enclosed copies of the selected NSA documents that we made available.  

I hope this is helpful to you. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


